
9th April 2020 

 

Dear PRSCO Councillors and Friends, 

 

I write with the unfortunate news that we have decided to postpone this year's Summer 

Institute in Vietnam. With the continued uncertainty surrounding COVID-19, PRSCO 

Conferences and Summer Institutes will be held one year later than scheduled: 

 

2021: 17th Summer Institute (Ho Chi Minh, Vietnam) 

2022: 27th PRSCO (JSRSAI, Kyoto, Japan)  

2023: 18th Summer Institute (The Philippines)  

2024: 28th PRSCO (KRSA, Daegu City, South Korea) 

2025: 19th Summer Institute (Myanmar) 

 

We are very sorry for these necessary delays and will be in touch with further details as 

soon as the situation is more settled. In the meantime, we wish the best of health to you, 

your families, your colleagues, and your communities. 

 

All the best, 

 

Rachel Franklin 

PRSCO President 
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